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Address 1

Address 2

Address 3

Address 4

Address 5
[Date] 

[PLANNED letter – please delete before printing]
Dear [name, by hand in blue ink]


I am writing to thank you for all that you have given to [church name] over the years.  Your time, your talents and your energy, as well as your regular giving through our Planned Giving scheme, play an important part in seeing lives changed through the ministry of our church.  There is much for which we can be grateful and we look forward to exciting and challenging times under God. 

At [church name] we are privileged to serve both our congregation and our local community. Alongside our regular worship we have [edit to suit a range of activities for all ages from our Rainbows to our Tuesday lunch club]. We are active in serving our local community and reaching out to those who need help or encouragement.  

As I am sure you recognise, the costs of this ministry are considerable - currently £[xxx] each week. It costs us money to pay the bills that keep our church open and to support the work that we do. That is why our Planned Giving scheme is so important.  It allows us to plan our ministries carefully based on the financial commitments of our committed members.  And the Planned Giving scheme also allows us to express our worship to God through regular and committed giving.

Today I want to ask you, please, to review the amount you give to God’s work here as we seek to grow as a church. We want to sustain and hopefully grow our activities for our children, our youth and the elderly; our care for the wider community, the bereaved and the sick; our welcome to those coming for marriage and baptisms; our help for those in need, both at home and abroad by giving to mission. 

As you will see from the enclosed brochure we need to increase our giving as a church by £[xxx] per week. To meet this challenge I am asking you, along with each individual and household in the church, to do three things. Please:

1. review your personal giving to our church. There is guidance on increasing giving in the brochure. Please look for a level of increase that feels comfortable for you – and then ask yourself if you can step up to the next rung on the ladder. It may help to know that we can do all that we want to do if each person in our church increases their giving by £[xxx] [enter here the baseline increase from the gift array]. Of course some will be able to give more, some less. 
2. return your confidential response form in the envelope provided on or before our Thanksgiving Service on Sunday [date].
3. optimise your giving by making it tax efficient through Gift Aid if you pay tax and to give by Standing Order [or Direct Debit]. 

I trust that you know that I would not ask you to do what I will not do myself. The Church Council and I have already committed ourselves individually to review and increase our own personal giving to our church. [OR Together as a Council we have already committed ourselves to an increase in giving of £xx]. For your part, whatever you decide to give to our church each week, or month, I know you will make your giving decision after prayer and reflection, being realistic, thoughtful and generous.  

Thank you again for the part you play in God’s work through our church and for your prayerful consideration of this request.

With appreciation
[Vicar]

PS  Individual financial details will be confidential to [Planned Giving Officer] but I will be aware of the overall picture and will write to thank all those who respond. If each member of our church was able to give that £[xxx] we would be secure financially and able to achieve all that we plan to do in the next twelve months. 
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